
 

 Calendar Of Events 

Lydia Middleton Elementary  

“The Lydia Letter” 

At Lydia  
Middleton, we are 

KIND to each  
other! 

LM Phone Number 
 

Main Office              812-274-8005 
 

Office hours 7:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

 Lydia Middleton Elementary               Trent Whaley, Principal                  August 12th, 2022 

 

 

 The USDA and the State of Indiana are equal opportunity providers and employers. 

Cafeteria Prices 
 

Breakfast is FREE for all 
students! 

 

Lunch is $2.50  

                                      August 
 

16                          Title I Annual Meeting—5:30           
16                          PTO Meeting  - 6pm 
17                          School Board Meeting 
31                          School Pictures 
 

                            September 
                   
5                          Labor Day—No school                        

 

At Lydia Middleton Elementary, we are safe, responsible and respectful.  

At Lydia Middleton, we emphasize being safe, 
responsible and respectful. In addition to our 
SRR goals, we will be focusing each month on a 
“Core Value” that will help students be SAFE, 
RESPONSIBLE and RESPECTFUL.  
 
Our Core Value for the month of August is: 
HONOR. Honor is letting someone know you see 
how valuable they really are.  
 
Mrs. Hoskins will be visiting classrooms next 
week to talk about honor and SRR.  



              THE SOUTHWEST EXPRESS                        Lydia Middleton Elementary—”Lydia Letter”  

 

 

We had a great 1st week! Thank you to our 

wonderful staff and students!  

Our Cookie 
Dough  

Fundraiser is 
coming….. 

 
 

Be on the lookout 
for information 
soon. This is a 

huge fundraiser 
for our PTO!  

Free/Reduced Lunch 
 
 

Since lunch is being charged this 
year. If you feel you qualify for free 
or reduced lunch, fill out the forms 

online (Skyward) or contact the 
school for paper copies.  

2021-2022 Yearbooks 
 
 

We still have a limited supply of yearbooks from last 
school year. They are $10.00. If you would like one, 

please contact Mrs. Angie in the office or send a 
note into school.  

Lydia Middleton PTO 

 

 

 

 

 

Our PTO does great things for our school!  

The first PTO meeting will be Tuesday, August 

16th at 6 pm. The meeting will be held in the 

Lydia Middleton Auditorium.  We hope to see 

you there!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to Super ATV for purchasing school 
supplies and textbooks for our students!  


